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- Jamaica Association of Community Cable Operators (Winsome Witter — President;
Andrew Lee)

It was suggested, at the Broadcasting Commission’s 2015-2016 Operational Plan Retreat, that
JACCO should meet with MAJ to voice their issues. Mrs. Witter advised that their main issue
was in relation to communication for acquisition of rights for airing programmes. Mr. Lee said
that although there may be communication in claiming rights, it was not being made clear and

JACCO would like more transparency.




